
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Empowering Minds is offering an online workshop for parents. This session is designed to provide a 

comprehensive understanding of the online trends your children may encounter, the most popular 

apps they use, the risks involved, and practical strategies to keep them safe. The workshop will 

cover key topics to help parents effectively manage online safety challenges. 

 

You only need to attend one session to receive all this valuable information. The sessions are 

scheduled on different dates to accommodate various schedules. 

 

The workshops are free of charge. After "purchasing" a ticket for an event and registering with your 

email, you will receive a link to join the session online. 

 

Below are the available dates, times, and links to "purchase" tickets: 

 

 

Monday 27th January 2025 - 6:30 - 8pm  

- https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1117717395819?aff=oddtdtcreator 

  

Wednesday 29th January 2025 – 6.30pm – 8pm 

- https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1118792591759?aff=oddtdtcreator 

  

Thursday 30th January 2025 - 10:30am 12pm 

- https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1118802691969?aff=oddtdtcreator 

  

Tuesday 4th February 2025 – 6.30pm – 8pm 

-  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1118807616699?aff=oddtdtcreator 

  

Friday 7th February 2025 1pm – 2.30pm  

-  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1118821046869?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Fox  

Senior Designated Safeguarding Lead  
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